
CITY OF HIGHLAND HEIGHTS 
Public Hearing Agenda 

December 15, 2020 
 
On December 15, 2020, at 6:30 p.m. Mayor Meyers calls to order the Public Hearing at 
the Highland Heights City Building, 176 Johns Hill Road.  
 
Public Hearing: The purpose of the Public Hearing is to hear comments from the public 
regarding the proposed Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) for Opportunity 
House. 
 
Notification Process: Jeanne Pettit reports that notification of the Public Hearing was 
published in the Campbell County Recorder on December 3, 2020; notice was posted 
on the front door of the City Building, the City’s Facebook page and the City’s website 
on December 2, 2020. 
 
Comments 
 

• Dennis Elrod, Grant Administrator for the Community Development Block Grant 
Tammy Weidinger, President and CEO of Brighton Center for Opportunity House 
 

• Mayor Meyers 
 

• Council Members 
 

• City Staff 
 

• Audience 
 
Mayor Meyers reports that action will be taken at the regular Council meeting 
immediately following the Public Hearing. 
 
Adjournment 
 
 
 

Accessibility Notice  
The City of Highland Heights does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national 
origin, gender, religion or disability and provides, upon request, a reasonable 
accommodation, including auxiliary aids and services, to afford an individual with a 
disability an equal opportunity to participate in all services, programs and activities. Any 
person requiring special needs assistance to access city services, programs or activities 
should contact the City Clerk, Jeanne Pettit, at 859-441-8575 at least five days prior to 
the event. The TDD number for the hearing impaired is 1-800-648-6057. 


